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RE:  Public WIFI Network in Centennial Park 

 

 

 

WIFI access is becoming a necessity in today’s information driven world. It is also an attraction 

for visitors that that will be enjoying our City. Because of this we are proposing to create a WIFI 

network that would cover the area around Centennial Park, which would cover most of the 

downtown business area. It would also benefit those who participate in the special events held at 

the park. 

The cost of this project will be $50,000.00 and will include all hardware, software, 

and professional services to stand up the system. 

I am asking for your approval of this project. 

 


